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Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun     

Deputy GK: Felix de Los Santos  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Brian Lawandus 

District Deputy: Robert Tonkin 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

We had a successful first time 

“Trunk or Treat”.  All the kids 

enjoyed themselves, however, 

next year we need to have more 

trunks from which to pass out 

candy.  Thank you to all who 

participated this year. 

The busy holiday season is upon 

us so the events this month have 

been scaled down.   

 

December 6 is our monthly 

business meeting that begins at 

7:00PM.   

 

December 22 is set up for our 

Sunday monthly breakfast on the 

23rd.  Any volunteers will be 

greatly appreciated.  Be at the 

Parish Center by Noon if you can 

help.   This breakfast is special 

because it is “Breakfast with 

Santa” and will be held after all 

Sunday Masses.   

 

December 27 is our monthly 

planning meeting, 7:00PM Room 

306.   

 

Finally, December 30 is the fifth 

Sunday and we will be leading the 

Rosary at 10:00AM in the Chapel.  

If you would like to lead a 

decade, contact Joe Ercolino. 

 

Take time to enjoy your family 

and remember what Christmas is 

all about, putting “Christ” first!  

Hope to see you all at our 

meetings and thank you in 

advance for volunteering to help 

on the activities.   

  

Bill Rathbun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2018-2019 Fraternal Year 
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From the Deputy G.K. 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Santa is coming… Santa is 

coming 

Merry Christmas to all. 

To all who helped with pancake 

breakfast, movie, and other 

events,  THANK YOU! 

Special announcement: 

-WE HAVE TICKETS 

AVAILABLE FOR JANUARY 

5TH ITALIAN DINNER $35.00 

PerPerson 

-WE WILL SOON HAVE 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FOR 

FEBRUARY BINGO NIGHT 

Here are our events for this 

month: 

Thursday, December 6th - 

Members Business Meeting in 

the Parish Center from 7:00-9:00 

p.m.   Please wear your red shirt 

to show unity. Food and 

beverages will be served after the 

meeting as usual.   

Saturday, December 22nd - 

Setup for Sunday Breakfast 

Please help setup around noon.  

Sunday, December 23rd – 

Buffet Breakfast.  We will have 

breakfast after all Masses.  Please 

attend to serve and cleanup, or 

please come for breakfast with 

family and friends.  As always, 

thank you for your help and 

support. 

Sunday, December 23rd - 

Breakfast with Santa  Will be in 

the Parish Center after the 10:30 

Mass. 

Thursday, December 27th - 

Planning Meeting  7:00 – 9:00 

p.m. in room 306. 

Sunday, December 30th – 5th 

Sunday Rosary  In the chapel at 

10:00 a.m. 

 

God Bless. 

 

Thank you 

Felix De Los Santos 

 

 

 

 

From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

I hope everyone had a Happy 

Thanksgiving.  The Knight of the 

Month is Tom Wolfe.  Tom is our 

Financial Secretary and is doing a 

great job.  He ushers at the 10:30 

AM Mass and runs the movies for 

us on movie night and sometimes 

helps with the monthly Sunday 

buffet breakfast. 

The Family of the month is Felix 

and Elaine De Los Santos.  Felix 

is our Deputy Grand Knight and 

ran our first Trunk or Treat with 

the help of Elaine.  He also ushers 

at the 10:30 AM Sunday Mass, 

develops posters for various 

projects, helps with the monthly 

Sunday buffet breakfast and 

movie night.  Thank you Tom, 

Felix, and Elaine. 

Keep in your prayers John Ruehl 

who passed in late October of 

2018.  He had a moving service at 

St. Leo the Great in Bonita 

Springs on November 3, 2018.  

Many Knights were there with the 

Color Corps who did a great job. 

Thank you, 

Bob Du Mont 
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Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly, Charlie and Pat 

Neville, Don Fiscella, Bill & Jean 

Stanley, Dave Simmons, Jes 

Jensen, Barry Thom(son of Ken 

and Connie), Giaco Scavelli,  

Martha J. Wolfe (mother of Tom 

Wolfe), Chuck Stellwag, Bud 

Fichera, Jackie Erickson.
  

 

 

 

 

Anthony D Campos 12/1 

John L Benoit 12/2 

Zachary A Maas 12/2 

David S Ged 12/3 

Bruce D Labreche 12/5 

Raymond  Corder 12/6 

Kevin H Rielly 12/10 

Jerry P Tant 12/14 

Ralph A Lacivita 12/14 

Sean C James 12/14 

Robert A Hyndiuk 12/15 

Jeffrey G Estler 12/16 

David W Williams 12/18 

Dean V Hinderman 12/18 

John J Ryan 12/19 

William A Stanley 12/20 

Natale J Ippolito 12/23 

Matthew R Cochran 12/26 

Charles M Paternoster 12/28 

Neil T Shecrallah 12/28 

Reginald B Brown 12/31 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun email: billrathbun1@gmail.com Telephone 330-289-2770  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact out Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 

December 



Our Lady of Light Community Church

Saturday, Jan. 5th � 6-9 p.m. 
OLOL - Parish Center

Dinner Includes:
Salad, Lasagna, Baked Ziti, 

Spaghetti & Meatballs, Dinner 
Rolls, Dessert & Drink!

knights
of

columbus
italian dinner

Please return this portion with payment. Checks payable to Knights of Columbus Council# 10498.

# _______________ Ticket(s) @ 35.00 each
 _________________  Family’s last name 

_________________  Amount Attached (Cash or Check only) 

Questions or Information,

Contact: Felix De Los Santos
email: kofc10498events@gmail.com

Thank you for your support,
Knights of Columbus, Council 10498

�

50/50 RaffleCash Bar
$35 per person

Tickets Available at Parish Office

 Music by: Side-by-Side Entertainment
Come join your family and friends for dinner and dancing



Friday, February, 15th 6:00-8 :00pm

Location:
Our Lady ofLight -Parish Center

$20 Donation, Includes:
Burger or Chicken Sandwich,

Cole slaw or Salad and Pub chips.
One game card, each card after is $2.00

Drinks available for $1.00

8 Bingo games
First 7 game wins $25. gift card

Last game will win $100.00 gift card
Music will be played between games

Come join your friends and Family at Our Lady of Light Bingo Night
Lots of fun…… and so much more,  Thank You! K of C 10498

Beef O’Brady’s - Family Sports Pub
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